
ROBERT E. M<;:CORM ICK 

120 BROADWAY 

NEW YORK CITY 

Dear Mr. Carter; 

October 28, 1947 

Thank you for your invitation to 
attend the unveiling of the Will Rogers 
Equestrian Monument on November 4th at Fort 
Worth, Texas, which has been done by our 
friend, Electra Biggs. 

I had hoped to be in Houston next 
week on business, in which case I would have 
gone up to Fort Worth to attend the unveiling. 
My pl~s were suddenly changed and, therefore, 
I must regret. 

Mr. Amon Carter 
P.O. Box 1056 

Sincerely yours, 

Fort Worth, Texas 

✓ 


